PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Thursday, October 31st, 2024

Effective immediately, the San Andreas State Police, Los Santos Police Department, and Blaine
County Sheriff’s Office are implementing new ways to make it easier for the public to share
concerns and file complaints. Each station: Mission Row Police Department, Vinewood Police
Department, and Sandy Shores Sheriff’s Office, will have dedicated employees available near the
front desk to assist the public in filing complaints against law enforcement officers. Please note that,
to properly document your complaint, individuals filing a complaint are required to provide their full
name, CSN, and phone number.

We strongly encourage members of the public who wish to submit an Internal Affairs report to meet
directly with an LEO Supervisor. An in-person conversation allows our supervisors to ask the
necessary questions and ensures that no details are overlooked.

For the convenience of those making internal affair reports, we are also implementing a new system
that will send email confirmations of IA reports directly to your phone’s email app. This will
hopefully speed up the response and be a better way for you to view the notification.




